Public Comment

September 22, 2022 Board of Directors Meeting

6.1 - Rural Electric Vehicle Charging CEC Grant

From: ja savage

To: PublicComment@redwoodenergy.org
Subject: On this week"s meeting: EV chargers
Date: Sunday, September 18, 2022 8:05:54 AM

I do hope that your new chargers will be ones that won't be restricted to cell phone apps. That is, they will be able to process credit cards and debit cards for those of us who have a) unreliable wireless b) forget our phones and c) for the holdouts that do not yet even own smart phones.

J. A. Savage